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The Evergreen State College

Master in Public Administration


March 29, 2013
Name
Address
Dear First Name,

Thank you for your application to the Evergreen State College Master of Public Administration (MPA) program. Unfortunately, your application to the MPA program was not reviewed because it was not complete by the date we completed admission for our Fall 2013 cohort. 
If you are still interested in the program, you may apply again next year. Fall 2014 applications will be accepted beginning October 1, 2013, with an expected priority application of February 15, 2014. Complete instructions will be available via our MPA “Apply” page at this link:  http://www.evergreen.edu/mpa/applicationcheck.htm.
In the interim, you are welcome to take MPA electives as a Graduate Special Student. Anyone with a bachelor’s degree is eligible to register for MPA elective courses on a space-available basis as a non-admitted Graduate Special Student (GSS), with instructor permission.  As a GSS, you may register for up to 8 MPA elective credits per quarter, and should you subsequently be admitted to the MPA program up to 12 credits will be applied to your degree. Typically, Graduate Special Students must wait until the week before the quarter begins to register, to insure that all matriculated students get priority for enrollment. 
For more information about registering as a Graduate Special Student and MPA elective courses offered each quarter, go to our MPA “Registration Information” web page at this link: http://www.evergreen.edu/mpa/reginfo.htm
Sincerely,

Lee Lyttle, MPA, MLS
Director, MPA Program & Member of the Faculty

The Evergreen State College

Olympia, Washington 98505

(360) 867-6707 ( www.evergreen.edu/mpa
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